SGA Executive Council Minutes
The Executive Council met at 4:00pm on August 28, 2001, with all members being present.

President’s Report Leslie Bedo
= At tonight’s information meeting we need to stress the Fall 2001 SGA retreat; this will be
September 7" and 8" at Barren River Lodge.
*  We need to be looking for students to serve in the various appointed positions that still need to be
filled.

Executive Vice President Jamie Sears
*  Reiterated the importance of getting as many members to attend the retreat, especially the new
members.

Vice President of Finance Aaron Spencer
=  NO REPORT.

Vice President of Public Relations Mark Rawlings
* NO REPORT.

Vice President of Administration Jamil Sewell
= The binders for Congress should be available at next week’s official meeting of Congress.

The meeting ended at 4:18pm, in order for the members to set up the chairs for the meeting to be held on
DUC South Lawn.
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